Students Walking Home From
Mason Intermediate

Parents/Guardians:

The administration at Mason Intermediate has become increasingly concerned with the
number of students that walk home from school. At dismissal, buses and many parents in
cars picking their children up from school create a congested situation. Because of this,
we feel the need to organize the walkers before they leave the building.

If you want your child to walk home or to the Community Center, please sign below
indicating that you have read this letter. We will gather the students in the cafeteria who
have permission to walk and dismiss them together at approximately 3:10, or after buses
and car traffic have dispersed. Please be advised that students are not supervised while
walking home or to the Community Center. Any student who doesn’t have permission to
walk will be required to ride the bus home.

By signing below, you indicate that your child may walk home from school anytime this
year. If you would rather your child not have walking privileges the entire year, but on
an as needed basis, please send a note to the receptionist each time you would like them
to walk. Thank you for your cooperation, understanding, and continued support.

Mason Intermediate School Administration

Yes, my child has permission to walk home from school.

Parent’s Name

Parent’s Signature

Student’s Name
(Please Print)

Homeroom Teacher




